
Rye Driftwood Garden Club 

Landscaping Grant 

Purpose: To enhance places on public locations around the New Hampshire Seacoast with 
landscaping such as trees, shrubs, or flowers. 

The Rye Driftwood Garden Club will offer a grant up to $500 for beautifying your property. Any 
town applying must be represented by a member of the Rye Driftwood Garden Club.  

You must submit a plan. Please use a separate piece of paper to draw your landscaping plan. 
Include plant list, installation details, approximate costs, and maintenance plans. 

Application must be submitted not later than November 1, 2021. 

As a follow-up, the grant recipient must commit to meeting with members of the Rye Driftwood 
Garden Club Grant Committee before the end of June 2022 to show the results of efforts. 

 

Please submit application to:  Rye Driftwood Garden Club  

                              PO Box 33 

                                                      Rye, NH 03870 

    www.ryenhgardenclub.org  

 

                            Application Information (Please Print) 

Date: ____________________________________________________________________ 

Applicant: Public, Educational, Commercial_____________________________________ 

Current Address: __________________________________________________________ 

Phone: __________________________Email: ___________________________________ 

Location of Landscaping: ____________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

Signature_________________________________________________________________ 

Contact Person: ______________________________Cell__________________________ 

  

 


